
3 June 2007
Dear Secretary

CADBA Annual General Meeting – Tuesday 26th June 2007

This year the Annual General Meeting will take place on Tuesday 26th 

June at 7.30pm at Gerrards Cross Memorial Hall.

The minutes from the 2005/06 AGM are attached, along with other 
papers relevant to the meeting.

The Agenda for the meeting is as follows:
1. Apologies
2. Minutes of previous meeting (see attached)
3. Chairman’s report
4. Treasurer’s report
5. Results Secretaries’ reports
6. Vote on adoption of rally points scoring for 2007/08 (see attached)
7. Vote on affiliation to Badminton ENGLAND
8. On-going funding of Gemma Brown (WBC) and usage by clubs 

for coaching
9. Election of Committee to serve in 2007/08
10.Any other business

The Committee is always looking for new members. If you are interested 
or know of anyone you believe would be suitable then please give me a 
call. 

Please endeavour to have someone from your club attend the AGM.

Regards

Mike Robinson
Chairman

Please note that the 2007/08 CADBA fixtures meeting will be held on 
Tuesday 4th September 2007 at Gerrards Cross Memorial Hall at 
7.30pm



Agenda item 6: Rally points scoring

Two papers are attached:
• a letter from Adrian Christy (Chief Executive of Badminton 

ENGLAND) dated 24 July 2006, which sets out Badminton 
ENGLAND’s position at that time – the Committee will provide an 
update on this at the meeting, although in essence their position has 
not changed and Badminton ENGLAND are actively encouraging 
all leagues/clubs to adopt the new scoring system

• information sheet on the operation of rally points scoring

The Committee understands that the Aylesbury and other surrounding 
leagues have adopted rally points scoring and that by the time of our 
meeting, HW&DBA will have voted on whether to adopt rally points 
scoring. As such the Committee is aware that the outcome of the vote at 
the HW&DBA meeting may influence clubs in deciding on how they 
wish to vote at the CADBA AGM.

Subject to the outcome of the HW&DBA vote, the Committee 
recommends the adoption of rally points scoring for 2007/08.


